

On the 16 November 2019 Tirranna Public School will celebrate 150 years of Public Education.

During the day we will be remembering our past, showcasing our present and looking forward to a positive future for our school community.

The celebrations at Tirranna Public School will be held from 10.00am to 3.00pm. There will be morning tea, an Official Welcome, BBQ lunch, memorabilia and student art display.

We would appreciate you sharing all your wonderful recollections of Tirranna Public School. Your stories and photos will make our day memorable.

If you would like to email your photos and stories prior to the day, we will print and display these for our memorabilia wall.

We intend to add to our paved walkway displaying the names of past and present students, families, teachers and principals. The engraved pavers provide a long-lasting record of your connection to Tirranna Public School.

Enclosed is more information and an order form for these pavers which can be ordered before our celebrations or on the day.

We would love to hear from you either by calling us, emailing us or returning the attached RSVP.

Please feel free to pass on this invitation to any other families or individuals you think this may be of interest to.

## Please reply by 1 November 2019

Phone: Tirranna Public School 02 4821 4645

e-mail: Tirranna-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

school website: https://tirranna-p.schools.nsw.gov.au





## RSVP

Yes, I/We will attend No	o, I/We are unable to attend
Names of those attending (and their connection to Tirranna Public School)	
Number of guests attending (for catering pur	poses)
Contact details	
Any stories / memories you would like to share (these can also be shared via email)	